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The Golden Quill 

Stage 2 and 3 students read “Leaf Magic” and studied the  

processes (verbs), similes and sentence structure. This is their 

group re-write of the last paragraph. 

Year 7 in 2012, Selective 

High Schools 

Parents wishing to apply on behalf of 

their child for selective high school 

entry for Year 7 in 2012 are required 

to submit an application to the current 

primary school by 19 November 

2010.From this year, all applications 

should be made online through an 

Internet connection  

The website where you will find all the 

necessary information, including the list 

of selective high schools and the 

application portal is: 

www.schools.nsw.edu.au/

shsplacement 

Parents will be able to apply online 

between 25 October and 22 November 

2010. 

Any parents wishing to make such an 

application are asked to let Mrs Price 

know.   

 

T-Ball Day 

We will be travelling to Mudgee on 

Friday 5th November to participate 

in another T-Ball day with other 

small schools. This is a wonderful 

opportunity for children to play with 

a larger number of children their 

own age, and general skill level. 

Please sign the permission note and 

return it to school as soon as 

possible. We will be travelling by 

bus.  

 

Quality Sports Day 

On Friday 12th November we will 

be going to Mudgee by bus for the 

second of the Quality Sports Day. A 

permission note needs to be signed 

and returned.  

 

 

Hill End PS 

Tambaroora Street 

Hill End NSW 2850 

P: 0263378265 

F: 0263378307 

 

E: hillend-

p.school@det.nsw.edu.au 

 

W:http://www.hillend-

p.schools.nsw.edu.au 

 

UNIQUE LOCATION, 

UNIQUE EDUCATION 

 

Tara jumped out of the window and soared through the air. The echidna came waddling 

after her and shuffled out the door. As she ran through the park, flower petals flew 

behind her like butterflies fluttering through the air. The petals tried to join in the race, 

but Tara was way too quick for them. Trying to appear that they did not care, the petals 

made a glowing hat in the air out of purple petals and watched Tara run through the 

park and speed up the hill, glide through the vegetable patch, bolt through the hedge and 

go to Aunty Nancy’s place at last. Smiling to themselves, the petals climbed onto a tree 

and sat there, fluttering like a moth at the lighted window.  



HEPS Art Show 2010HEPS Art Show 2010HEPS Art Show 2010HEPS Art Show 2010    
Thursday 9th December 

from 3 to 5 p.m. 

At the school  -  in the new BER Building. 

 

Everyone welcome.  Gold coin entryEveryone welcome.  Gold coin entryEveryone welcome.  Gold coin entryEveryone welcome.  Gold coin entry    
 

Drinks and Nibbles will be supplied. 
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Friday 12th November  - 

we will be travelling by bus to 

Mudgee for the second 

Quality Sports Day. 

 

Tuesday 16th November 

is the second Musica Viva 

performance for 2010. In 

Mudgee, parents are 

requested to make private 

transport arrangements.  

 

Thursday 9th December  

- Hill End Public School’s Art 

Show. 

Important Dates 

 

Friday 5th November we 

will be travelling by bus to 

Mudgee for a follow-up T-ball 

day with other Mudgee Small 

Schools. 

 

Monday and Tuesday 8th 

and 9th November  -  

MSSN Art Camp at Hill End 

 

Thursday 11th November  

- P&C meeting in the 

staffroom at 2 p.m. 

Friday 10th December 

will be our turn to host a 

Harhilleyer Day. Among 

other activities we have 

arranged for gymnastics 

coaches to be here that day. 

 

Friday 10th December is 

also our presentation Night.  

 

Thursday and Friday 16th and 

17th December are Staff 

Development Days—that is, 

pupil free. The school will 

be closed.  

HEPS Presentation Night 2010HEPS Presentation Night 2010HEPS Presentation Night 2010HEPS Presentation Night 2010    
Friday 10th December 

Starting at 7 p.m. 

At the Royal Hall, Hill End 


